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GRACE 

As we come to the end of another academic year, we have a lot to be 

thankful for. 

This summer term has given us the opportunity, once again to demonstrate 

our Deanery values.  We have been able to share joy in activities that 

enhance our children’s experiences at school. Thank you to the PTFA for 

organising the school discos and summer fayre.  They were a great success 

as families and friends were able to come together and enjoy some much 

needed social time. Thank you to our wider school community for supporting 

the sports day events and sharing in the smiles and joy of each occasion, the 

atmosphere was wonderful. 

We wish you all a safe and happy summer holiday and look forward to 

welcoming you back in September. 
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Pupil Voice 
 

Abe 1B: “We had a brilliant trip to The Black Country Museum. My favourite bit was when we 

went to the Victorian school. The teachers got into trouble for wearing nail varnish.” 

Oliver 1B: “I loved the cinema because the movie of Laurel and Hardy was so hilarious I 

couldn’t stop laughing!” 

Charlie 2HS: “We have been comparing numbers, working out which is smaller and which is 

bigger.' Phoenix said 'We are designing and making our beach huts today.” 

Thomas 2HS: “In PSHE we have been learning about and naming our body parts.” 

Isla-Rose 2HS: “I really enjoyed sports day and doing our different races.” 

Caleb 3C: “I really liked sports day because I tried my hardest and I worked as a team, then 

we came second!” 

Sebby 5T: "Biography writing: We learned new writing skills and improved language - it was 

fun writing it." 

Anna and Amelia Year 6: “We are busy preparing and rehearsing for our production of High 

School Musical. We also all took part in having a stall at the Deanery Fest, where each group 

made a profit.” 

 

Huge thanks to the PTFA 
 

 

What an amazing day was had by all @ DeaneryFest on Saturday 9th July. 

It was so lovely to see the Deanery community together again! A HUGE 

thank you to @deaneryptfa for organising such a great event! 

Dancing shoes were also back in action last week with the long anticipated 

return of the Deanery Discos. Thank you to our fantastic PTFA for running 

these successful events. 

 

 



   

Commonwealth Games 

 
Next week we will be celebrating the Commonwealth to mark Birmingham hosting the 

Commonwealth games. Children will be taking part in Commonwealth themed activities and finding 

out about countries of the Commonwealth.  

On Tuesday 19th we are inviting children to dress up in the colours of their year groups country in 

return for a donation to our chosen International charities - Water Aid, UNICEF, DEC for Ukraine.  

(Please note, we are just dressing up in the colours from the flag of each country - there is no 

requirement to buy anything new!)  

Nursery - Cyprus 

Reception - South Africa  

Year 1- Jamaica  

Year 2 -  Kenya  

Year 3 - Canada  

Year 4 - Singapore  

Year 5 - Australia 

Year 6 - India  

We look forward to brightening up the school and raising some funds for well deserving charities. 

Thanks in advance of your support. 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  

 



 
 
  

Congratulations 

 
Deanery send love and congratulations to Mrs Maskell and family on the safe arrival of 

baby Hallie - what a precious little bundle of joy 💕 

 

 

 

 Sports Day 

 
Congratulations to Fox who were our KS2 Sports Day winners  

 

 



 
 

  

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

 
Please look out for a summer reading bingo activity coming home, this is an activity for 

children (and adults if they wish!) to complete over the summer holidays. The focus is 

on reading for pleasure experiences rather than specific texts, with activities like make a den 

and read inside, read in the dark using a torch and read to a pet or a soft toy. Children can 

choose what they read for the challenges,  

We would love to see what and where you are reading so please tweet us 

@DeaneryPrimary and also tag @booksfor topics. If children return their completed bingo 

sheets in September they will receive a certificate.  There will also be prizes for the best 

photos posted on Twitter and a special prize draw. 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
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